
From: Nicole Ferrin - NOAA Federal <Nicole.Ferrin@noaa.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2024 12:58 PM 
To: Michelle Brown <Michelle.Brown@juneau.gov> 
Subject: Re: February 14 LEPC Meeting w/ Potluck Update 
 
Hi Michelle, 
 
 
I think that some in this group may be interested in the Juneau STEAM 
Coalition, the annual Curiosity Unleashed event coming up in a couple 
weeks. NWS Juneau will host one of the activities with a focus on messaging 
significant weather. They are looking for more 
volunteers/activities, particularly related to engineering. The website has all 
the information anyone may need if they would like learn 
more: https://juneausteam.org/curiosity-unleashed-2024/ 
 
The theme this year is "Imagine IF". Flyer attached, I'd be happy to bring 
some with me on the 14th too. 
 
Nicole Ferrin 
Warning Coordination Meteorologist (WCM) 
National Weather Service 
WFO Juneau, AK 
Office: 907-790-6803 
24hr weather support: 907-790-6824 
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